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Partial Closure of Bearden Village Greenway 
For Electric System Work 

 

KUB crews will close a short section of Bearden Village Greenway starting at 6 a.m. Monday, May 1, 
to perform work on the electric distribution system in the area. This section of greenway is expected 
to reopen by 5 p.m. Tuesday, May 2. The closed section of greenway is located in the green space 
between the RecSports Complex on Sutherland Avenue and the Western Plaza Shopping Center on 
Kingston Pike. A detour is in place for this section of greenway, which will divert users to the section 
of Bearden Village Greenway that runs parallel with Sutherland Avenue. All other portions of the 
greenway will remain open.  
 
KUB thanks City of Knoxville Parks and Recreation for its assistance with this project, and its 
customers for their cooperation. Customers with questions or concerns can call 558-2331 to leave a 
message that will be followed-up with a call from a KUB representative by the end of the next 
business day.  

 
KUB is a municipal utility serving Knox and parts of seven adjacent counties and provides electric, 
gas, water, and wastewater services to more than 453,000 customers.  
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